
 
 

 

 

 Date: April 1, 2024 

 

 

Dear LKG and UKG Parents and Guardians,  

 

Please be informed that your wards will be handed over to you at 
1.00pm as per the details below: 

 

LKG  from Gate 1 (Main Gate) 
UKG  from Gate 3 (Canteen Gate) 

 

 Parents and Guardians are requested to wait at the respective 

gates mentioned above at 1.00pm to receive their wards.  

 We request all to follow the instructions of the teachers and our 

support staff strictly. This will greatly help us.  

 Please do not any panic or create unpleasant situations if any 

delay takes place. Everything will be fine if you follow the 

instructions of our staff. 

 Kindly recall all the points mentioned during the briefing 

session and meticulously follow them. 
 
Once again, I wish all our new students a pleasant academic journey 

ahead. May God shower His abundant blessings upon us all.  

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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